Dear Oregon State Legislature House Rules Committee,

As an Oregon voter, | urge you to support HB 2882 to protect Oregon’s farmers from economic damages
due to GMO contamination.

NOBODY WANTS GMO's IN THEIR FOOD!

Contamination is a big problem for non-GM foods, and GMO's oughta be made illegal. We are not safe
until every aspect of what we GENETICALLY ENGINEER is tested. Why? Because, children can only be
supported through sustainable actions, period!!! Show me an exception, and I'll register as Republican.
HB 2882 would rightfully put the liability for economic damages due to GMO contamination on the
patent holder for the GMO. It protects organic farmers by holding the Big Ag players who created and
profited from these GMO crops accountable.

The federal will not help farmers in this dire situation, so we desperately need HB 2882.

Help Oregonians, please, by supporting HB 2882. | urge you to vote it out of committee with a “do pass”
recommendation.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Hal Anthony
3995 Russell Rd Grants Pass, OR 97526-9781



